
We are happy to provide this reroute map to you as a service to encourage you to use the Bruce Trail.  This service is provided 
thanks to the generosity and support of Bruce Trail Conservancy members and donors.  In addition to maintaining the Bruce Trail, 
we continually strive to purchase land along the Niagara Escarpment with the goal of securing the Trail and creating a 
conservation corridor.
Consider becoming a member today, it's only $50 per year, or make a donation.  Call 1-800-665-4453 or visit www.brucetrail.org

Niagara
Map #3 - Bert Lowe Side Trail - temporary closure

The Ontario Power Generation has informed us that the two noted sections 
of trail on the map shown above will be closed for public safety reasons 
while work is being performed in the area. 

The closures will be in effect from Sept 15th through to December 31st.
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